
 
                                                                                            

         03rd May, 2023 
 
The Secretary,  
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Ltd., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 533289 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
This is to inform you that the Deendayal Port Trust (“DPT”) Authority has demanded the 
Company for the payment of balance outstanding dues payable to the Port authority by April 
end. The Company has requested to grant further time to DPT for the payment of balance dues 
of the Company, but the DPT has restricted the entry permit for the Company Operation Team 
to the port area, consequently the vessel handling operation for receiving cargo and export has 
been stopped. 
 
We will update you on any further development in this regard. The above communication is also 
available on the website of the Company www.kesarinfra.com. 
 
 
We request you to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Kesar Terminals & Infrastructure Limited 
  
 
 
 
Sarika Singh 
Company Secretary 

http://www.kesarinfra.com/
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